
The countdown to the end of term begins – this year has gone soooooooooooooooooooooo 

quickly. There is still a lot to do before the end of term so see our final countdown dates 

below. Robin  
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End of Term Countdown 

Monday 16th July         2:30 New Ladybirds Class Stay & 

   Play 

Tuesday 17th July        2:30 New Ladybirds Class Stay & 

   Play 

Wednesday 18th July   3:30 Reports Drop in for Parents 

Thursday 19th July       6pm Y6 Concert @ Haverstock 

Friday 20th July            Key Stage 2 Sports Day @  

    Parliament Hill 

Monday 23rd July         2:30 Y6 Graduation 

Tuesday 24th July         2:30 KS1 Sing-a-long 

Wednesday 25th July   1:30 Finish 
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Weekly Newsletter 

Key Stage 2 SATS Results 

A big well done to our Y6’s for their achievement 

this year. We will publish our SATS results in due 

course but we are VERY pleased, once again,  with 

our incredible outcomes this year. This is the 

result of the children’s hard work, your support as 

parents and the skill and commitment of our 

teachers throughout the children’s time at school. 

A special thank you to Marianne, Nabila, Mireille, 

Sandra, Sabena and the Y6 Team. 

Annual Pupil Reports 

Your child’s Annual Report was sent out this week. We 

hope you enjoyed reading about their achievements this 

year. We are providing the opportunity 

for a drop in with your child’s class 

teacher after school on Wednesday until 

5pm, so please ‘drop-in’ if you wish to.    

Clean Air Zone Around Our School 

We have noted an increase in the 

amount of cars idling at pick up and 

drop off times and want to 

encourage less of this and more of a 

clean air zone around the school. 

We are launching a competition to have some 

posters designed which we will have professionally 

printed around the school and the building 

itself.  We can also distribute these to parents and 

local residents. Children will be asked to design a 

poster with the slogan ‘No Idling’.  Happy designing! 

We would like to send more correspondence by email next year rather than in actual paper form. If you could 

provide an updated email to the office, that would be helpful. 

Reply Slip—Please tear off and return it to the school office: 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Email: _________________________________________   Parent/Carer:________________________________ 
 (Please write in capital letters)      (Please write full name) 
 

         

Child’s Name: _____________________________________        Class: ________________________________  

DON’T FORGET SUMMER FAIR TOMORROW! 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


Stars of the Week  

Attendance 

Attendance is improving week to week—let’s end 
the year with over 95%  

On the last day of school, we will be giving {    
special hamper prize to one child in each phase 

that has had 100% {ttendance (this also includes 
children who have near 100% for medical        

reasons). Will you be the lucky winner?  

 

 

EYFS = 
95.62% 

 

KS1/2 =  

94.87% 

 

 

Note: If your child has had { medical 
appointment or was ill on { day, please note 

that it does take away from your child’s 
annual {ttendance but it is an authorised 

absence so it is nothing we are worried about! 

Coffee Mornings & Ideas 

Thank you for supporting our coffee 

mornings recently. It was good to chat 

with parents and carers, providing  updates 

about our current work and further 

developments, as well as hearing feedback on a number 

of issues. It was suggested that we invite interest from 

parents who may wish to lead an after school club 

next year for a reduced fee. If this is something you 

would be interested in, please speak to Liz Ghamar or 

email her at clubs@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk. As a 

guide, a club should run for a minimum of a term (10 

weeks), be weekly after school for an hour, self funding 

or require parents to contribute a small fee for 

resources etc. 

KS2 Sports Day 20th July 

This year’s Sports Day will be filled with fun, exciting and 

memorable activities for all of our children to compete 

and take part in, representing their respected house 

colour teams. Whether you are in Gloucester, Fitzroy, 

Regents or Chalcot, we want our children to have the 

most amazing fun filled experience this year! This also 

includes all of the teachers and parents involved too! 

With medals to be won in a variety of different events, 

we want all of our children to participate and try their 

best in every event to have a good 

chance of showing off a prestigious 

Gold, Silver or Bronze sports day 

medal which they will cherish for the 
rest of their sporting life. As much as 

Sports Day is a special occasion for 

competition and rivalries, the 

underlying purpose for everyone involved is to have the 

most fun possible and to make it a memorable Sports 

Day for all. From the long jump to sprints, from the 

vortex to bean bag throw, and last but not least from the 

teachers’ race to the unforgettable parents race. 

Not only are our children competing in teams and house 

colours, but Sports Day is a great way to bond with 

friends as well as make new friends across the school 

and build new relationships. Overall we hope for this 

year’s sports day to be a memorable fun filled day for all 

involved and we hope to see as many parents and family 

supporting their children as possible. PE Team 

Table Fables 

Dear parents and carers of 

children in Reception, Y1 and Y2.  

We are trialling a new exciting 

interactive website called Table Fables, which aims 

to help children learn and remember their number 

and times tables in an innovative and fun way. The 

site is very easy to use and the learning is done via 

number stories with visual hooks to help 

remember the facts.  

Children in the current Reception, Year 1 and 2 

have had a mini introductory session last week on 

how to use the site and meet the number 

character. The children seemed to really enjoy it. 

Next week letters will be sent to parents with 

individual logins so the children can access it over 

the summer holidays. This will help support with 

retaining important number facts over the long 

holiday period. The login details will be set up 

with next academic year's classes and year group.   

This recourse will be used alongside class teaching 

of the times tables, so that children have 

understood concepts before using the site to help 

memorise facts. Watch this space for more 

information. 

Chickens 

Well cock a doodle doodle do. 

We are so eggcited about the fair we laid 

15 eggs this morning. 

The summer fair is tomorrow 12 till 4 in the 

playground. Come and join us for wonderful day. 

We may even sing. Madonna & Cyndi xx 
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